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12 February 2024 

 

Kerenza Robertson 

 

 

Dear Kerenza Robertson 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act (the Act) 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 25 January 2024 information. 
We have outlined each of your questions, and our responses, below: 

How many tickets have been issued on Petrie Street in the last six months. 

Answer:  

There have been 8 tickets issued. 

 

Of that number, how many were issued on 19 January 2024.  

Answer:  

1 ticket issued in that area on 19th January 2024. 

 

What is the Standard Operating Procedure for parking officers of Hutt City 
Council in the issuing of License Label related tickets. 

Answer:  

Where a vehicle License Label has expired for a period greater than two months 
– Issue a ticket. 

The standard Local Authority grace period across New Zealand is one month. 
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Was this ticket issued as the result of a complaint and if so, what is the 
Standard Operating Procedure for parking officers attending a complaint? 

Answer:  

Ticket was issued during the normal warden’s patrol. 

 

I would also like to request photographic evidence of my vehicle parked on 
public road. (As I cannot view any such photos online). 

Answer:  

Please find attached photos taken. 

 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response to your information request may be published on 
Hutt City Council’s website. Please refer to the following link: 
www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/contactus/make-an-official-information-act-
request/proactive-releases  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Philip Rossiter 

Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy 










